
 

 

 

 

 

For the November 7, 2023 Election, this voting precinct does 

not have any proposals or contests on the ballot and no 

election is being held for this precinct.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Muskegon 

County Clerk’s office, Elections division at 231-724-6221. 

 

Additional information can be found on the Muskegon 

County Elections website at 

https://www.co.muskegon.mi.us/502/Election-Information 

 

Thank you. 

 

Karen Buie 

Muskegon County Clerk 

990 Terrace Street, 1st Floor 

Muskegon, MI 49442 

https://www.co.muskegon.mi.us/502/Election-Information

